
 

 

 

Dr. Nickitas and Dr. Williams, 

I wanted to follow up with you regarding the recent student-run Racism in Medicine Conference held 

here at the Cooper Medical School on November 16th.  We had approximately 180 attendees that day 

from 10 medical and health professions schools across the Philadelphia/S. Jersey area, including 11 

students from Rutgers-Camden.   

Attached is the program from the event.  Additionally, below is the link to the conference website.  Both 

denotes the School of Nursing’s sponsorship in this joint endeavor.   

Thank you for your support of the conference.  It is not yet known which school will be hosting the 

meeting next year, but I know the students hope that Rutgers Nursing will continue to be a part of it.   

 

Thanks again, 

Sue Liu 

 

https://sites.google.com/view/rimc-2019/home?authuser=0 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Names of students who were selected to participate: 

 

Adeola Victoria Adeyeri.  ava48@scarletmail.rutgers.edu 

 

JAIME COOMBS-JOHNSON   jpc316@scarletmail.rutgers.edu 

 

IJEOMA DAVID       ind9@scarletmail.rutgers.ed 

 

SANTANA SMITH  sas712@scarletmail.rutgers.edu 

 

 

 

https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsites.google.com%2Fview%2Frimc-2019%2Fhome%3Fauthuser%3D0&data=02%7C01%7Cwanda.williams%40rutgers.edu%7Cbe105d6a2d124e8e735808d77cc73787%7Cb92d2b234d35447093ff69aca6632ffe%7C1%7C1%7C637115068034485047&sdata=ENVpsdNFTOlaG%2F22P%2BVMKvZUnbXPem14DNoFdMhHANc%3D&reserved=0
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